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Lisa Turner

From: Amanda Zuniga <AZUNI@orsted.com>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 12:11 PM
To: Jeff Willis; Kevin Sloan CRMC; Justin Skenyon; Lisa Turner; 'Laura Miguel'
Cc: Kellen Ingalls; Melanie Gearon; Main, Robin L.; Berg, James; Bellis, Marvin P; Kenneth 

Bowes; Megan Eakin
Subject: RE: Revolution Wind - Third Party Inspector and Fisheries Representative
Attachments: Hall_Resume_EMD_2023.pdf

Good afternoon, Jeff. 
 
Revolution Wind submitted a package on August 25 that included a proposed Fisheries Representative.  Unfortunately, 
due to unforeseen circumstances, the gentleman referenced in that package will no longer be able to serve in that 
capacity and we would like to instead recommend Mr. Maxwell Hall to serve as the proposed third-party fisheries 
representative under Staff Stipulation S of the CRMC Category B Assent dated May 5, 2023.  Please see the attached 
resume for Mr. Hall.  As required by the Assent, Revolution Wind respectfully requests that the Council ratify the selection 
of Mr. Hall to serve as the third-party fisheries representative in the September 26th meeting along with the Third Party 
Environmental Inspector. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact either myself at 
azuni@orsted.com or Megan Eakin at megea@orsted.com.  
 
Best regards, 
Amanda Zuniga 
Environmental & Permitting Specialist 
Environmental Managers 
Region Americas 
 
Ørsted 
Tel. +16176450588 

 

From: Amanda Zuniga  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: Megan Eakin <MEGEA@orsted.com>; Jeff Willis <jwillis@crmc.ri.gov>; Kevin Sloan CRMC <ksloan@crmc.ri.gov>; 
Justin Skenyon <jskenyon@crmc.ri.gov>; David Ciochetto <dciochetto@crmc.ri.gov> 
Cc: Kellen Ingalls <KELIN@orsted.com>; Melanie Gearon <MELGE@orsted.com>; Main, Robin L. 
<rmain@hinckleyallen.com>; Berg, James <James.Berg@eversource.com>; Bellis, Marvin P 
<Marvin.Bellis@eversource.com>; Kenneth Bowes <kenneth.bowes@eversource.com> 
Subject: Revolution Wind - Third Party Inspector 
 

Good afternoon, Jeff. 
 
Revolution Wind, LLC (Revolution Wind) is pleased to submit its proposal to have Environmental Resources 
Management, Inc. (ERM) serve as the Third-Party Environmental Inspector (TPI) to the Rhode Island Coastal Resources 
Management Council (CRMC) for the Revolution Wind project offshore construction.  In addition, Revolution Wind is 
pleased to recommend Mr. Todd Corayer to serve as the third-party fisheries representative.  Please see the attached 
package for additional information and do not hesitate to contact Megan Eakin, Permit Manager for Revolution Wind, at 
megea@orsted.com, with any questions or if additional information is needed regarding the submitted proposal. 
 
Best regards, 

Amanda Zuniga 

Environmental & Permitting Specialist 



2

Environmental Managers 

Region Americas 

 

Ørsted 

Tel. +16176450588 
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Boston, MA 02116 
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